
Make hats, scarves, socks, and mittens 

for the Flemington Area Food Pantry      

 
 

Kick-Off Meeting… 

Wednesday, October 25th at 7pm 
on the Lower Level of the Hunterdon County Library 

 

Once again we will be collecting handmade hats, scarves, socks & mittens to 

be donated to the Flemington Area    Food Pantry.  Gender-neutral items are 

appreciated (but not required) sized for children or adults.  
 

Attendance at the meeting is not required in order to donate. 

 

For more information on the group or to donate yarn                                                

Please call Cheryl Grotrian at (908) 788-1422.   
 

Let’s help keep our friends and                  

neighbors warm this winter! 


